
Unitil
Unilil Service Corp.

December 4, 2008

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Deborah A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DG 08-048 Unitil Corporation and Northern Utilities, Inc.

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed on behalf of Unitil Corporation (“Unitil”) and Northern
Utilities, Inc., please find four (4) copies of the final executed Transition
Services Agreement between Unitil and NiSource, Inc.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sinc/l~~ /

Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil Corporation

Enclosure

cc: Edward Damon, Staff Counsel
Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com


